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33 Mackeson Road

London

NW3 2LU

18/04/2018  22:44:292018/1477/P SUPPEMP

ER

 Florence Bhose 

Lafon

As immediate neighbours, at 33 Mackeson Road, we support this planning application 

wholeheartedly. The addition of enlarged timber clad box planters around the perimeter of 

the approved roof terrace and the eventual plants and flowers grown in them, would bring 

colour to the rooftops, would hopefully encourage environmentally friendly wildlife such as 

bees and would be a pleasure to look at from our garden. We are sure the planters would 

be tasteful and unobtrusive and would urge you to allow this application.

86 Constantine 

Road

London NW3 2LX

23/04/2018  17:03:132018/1477/P COMMNT Honor Bates I live at 86 Constantine Road and look onto the North side of the proposed terrace. I have 

no problem with the planters being slightly higher and wider than originally drawn and feel 

the additional planting will enhance all views towards the terrace.

76 Constantine 

Road

24/04/2018  09:02:282018/1477/P COMMNT Juliet Jefferson As work continues on the approved roof terrace I am surprised that Camden would allow 

structures of this size in a conservation area.

Flat 1

29 Mackeson Road

London

NW3 2LU

23/04/2018  20:25:212018/1477/P SUPPRT Sarah Grace Clark We are fully in support of the proposed plan for the roof terrace at 31 Mackeson Road that 

includes built in planters. Growing plants in residential outside spaces is encouraged by 

Camden Council as shown but this statement on their website “We want to encourage as 

many people as possible to use any space they have to grow plants either to help wildlife, 

eat home grown food or simply to learn about the pleasures of gardening” which we fully 

support. 

We support them being built-in planters, both from a safety point of view and aesthetically. 

We have no issue with the size of the planters which need to be large enough to sustain the 

growth of the plants and will be at a lower elevation than the original chimney stack.

34 Cressy Road

London NW3 2LY

18/04/2018  17:33:512018/1477/P OBJ Keith Price We object most strongly to this new application and in particular to the inappropriate and 

oversized screen and planter, which have now been installed. These do not conform to 

other rooftop designs in the adjacent area and, consequently, draws attention to the bulky 

and intrusive nature of this unacceptable development.
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